

Cary L. Miller

## Memorandum

GARY L. MILLER
Chancellor

From: Gary L. Miller

To: UWGB Community

Date: May 12, 2107

Subject: Commencement and beyond

This Saturday we will have the privilege of celebrating the achievements of another approximately 950 UWGB undergraduate and graduate students. We will welcome the largest graduate class in the history of the University. The successes we celebrate are the direct result of the inspiration, guidance and support provided by the UWGB faculty and staff. Thank you for your commitment and your love of these students and this place.

This summer we will continue our work to close the 2016-17 fiscal year and, using the suggestions we heard in our recent college and staff meetings, prepare for the coming fiscal year. We will also continue to work with our Council of Trustees, our legislative partners, and the UW-System to increase the investment in higher education in the coming biennial state budget. We will communicate with you about this process as it proceeds through the summer. I am hopeful the 2017-2019 biennial budget will be much more favorable to the UW System and UW-Green Bay.

I know most of you divert your attention in the summer to your research and writing. I wish you the very best on those endeavors. I also hope you will find time for rejuvenation and family.

Georgia and I are honored to have the opportunity to work with you and this community as we nurture our future leaders.

Thank you.